
 Concert of Mr. Irie, Japanese professional Shakuhachi player, was 

held at the Ambassador Asazuma’s residence, inviting H.E. Ms. 

Martins, EU Ambassador and Mr. Schroeder, Director of the Goethe 

Institute 

（7 March 2025） 
2025/3/7 

 

On 7 March 2025, Ambassador Asazuma invited H.E. Ms. Ana Beatriz Martins, 

EU Ambassador and Mr. Dennis Schroeder, Director of the Goethe-Institute 

to his residence for a concert by professional Shakuhachi performer, Mr. 

Yosuke Irie. 

 

In addition to a solo performance and an introduction of the Shakuhachi 

instrument by Mr. Irie, there was also an ensemble with Ambassador 

Asazuma on the piano. 

 

 

 



 


